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October 2019 

Relocating utilities near Memorial Avenue, Kellyville from 
21 October  

The NSW Government is upgrading Memorial Avenue to a four lane road to meet 
the future transport needs of Sydney’s northwest. 

 

 

Each day nearly 30,000 motorists use Memorial Avenue to travel to their homes, jobs, schools, public 
transport, shops and services. Currently motorists experience heavy congestion, slow travel times and long 

delays. 

Roads and Maritime Services is upgrading Memorial Avenue from a two lane to a four lane road with the 
option to expand to six lanes if needed in the future. This will improve traffic flow, ease congestion and 
reduce travel times along Memorial Avenue and nearby roads especially during the morning and afternoon 

peaks.  

To prepare for this upgrade we need to relocate the existing electrical cabling. The new cables will be 
placed underground.  The new location of the underground cables will not encroach on any private 
property.  It will take eight months to complete this work. During the first few months, we will relocate the 

cables along Memorial Avenue between Old Windsor Road and Hector Court.  

Construction on the upgrade will begin in mid-2020. 

Location of work 

Location of work on Memorial Avenue 
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How will the work affect you? 

Our work may be noisy at times but we will do everything we can to minimise its impact, including 

completing the noisier tasks by midnight.  

To minimise impact, we will be staging our work at different locations along Memorial Avenue. We will not 

be working in one location for more than two nights per week or six nights per month.  

Traffic changes 

There will be temporary traffic changes during our work hours to ensure the work zone is safe. Please keep 

to speed limits and follow signs and traffic controllers’ directions.  

For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW 
App. 

 

 

 

 

 

Our work schedule 

We will be on site for 60 day and 35 night 
shifts between 21 October 2019 and 
31January 2020, weather permitting. We will 

not work on public holidays. 

Our day work hours will be between 7am and 

6pm from Monday to Friday and between 

8am to 1pm on Saturday. Our night work 

hours will be between 8pm and 5am from 

Monday to Friday.  

Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact 
our delivery partner, Ausconnex  
on 02 9157 3673 or 

contact@ausconnex.com.au  

For more information on projects, visit 

rms.nsw.gov.au. 

Thank you for your patience during this 

important work. 
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